
 
 
 
December 9, 2015 

 
 

COUNCIL OF ARCHITECTURE 
 
 

NOTICE FOR INSTITUTIONS 
 

Due to the Heavy Rains and Floods in Chennai, it has been decided by the 
competent authority of the Council of Architecture to extend the last date 
for submission of online application forms for mandatory disclosure as 
well as extension of approval, additional intake and introduction of PG 
course at the Council’s web portal for all institutions imparting B.Arch. 
degree course in Chennai or any flood affected areas of Tamil Nadu by 15 
days.  
 
The institutions which are affected by the flood are therefore requested to 
kindly note the same and submit their respective forms by the revised 
dates. 

  
   

  
 
R.K.Oberoi 
Registrar 
 
 
 

 
 
 


